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Upcoming Events:





June 12th   3:30pm-


Clover Park Watershed cleanup


June 26th – Habitat Restoration Work Party 1- 4 pm behind the UC


Fall Fitness Classes – Is there a sustainability topic you would be interested in learning about during a fall fitness class series?  Please submit ideas to cooleycs@plu.edu.





Meet the New Fellows!


Mackenzie Sehlke 


�


Mackenzie is entering her senior year at PLU, studying Environmental Science and Global Studies. With a concentration in development and social justice, she is proud to be the recipient of Mithun Sustainability Fellowship. This summer she will work with staff and faculty to create rain gardens for the PLU community.





Josh Stromberg


�


Josh is a Spanish and Environmental Studies double-major and just finished his junior year at PLU. He is extremely excited for the opportunity to work with PLU's bike co-op as a sustainability fellowship project this summer and next school year.





Heating and Cooling (Space Temperature Set Point) Guidelines


In efforts to lower this University’s carbon footprint, as well as control an outrageous utility bill at PLU of over $2 million, PLU is considering implementing several Utility Management Guidelines. The first of which would be a policy that required buildings to lower heat or raise air conditioning temperature sets, as well as turn back during night and weekend unoccupied hours. 


The natural gas used to heat buildings accounts for 26% of PLU’s carbon emissions.  Reducing this would mean dramatically reducing the overall carbon footprint at PLU, a goal of the President’s Climate Commitment.  Of course there will be some buildings exempt such as residence halls and laboratories, but the savings the rest of campus would see would be in the thousands of dollars.  What could PLU do with that kind of savings? 


This policy is ready to go, and it needs input to move forward!  Please contact � HYPERLINK "mailto:cooleycs@plu.edu" �cooleycs@plu.edu� if you would like a presentation of how this may affect your office.








For daily updates from the Sustainability Office, check out our blog! 


sustainabilityplu.wordpress.com





Tingelstad Takes the Win!


UnPLUg, an energy saving competition in the Residence halls, encouraged students to think about their energy usage during a yearlong bracket, and to make manageable lifestyle changes that would have huge environmental impact. Lutes stepped up to the plate, turning off lights, unPLUgging televisions and microwaves, and making overall smarter decisions about energy usage.  Students were motivated by prizes like SmartStrips to help in the next round of the competition, money for hall sustainability projects, and a desire to take personal responsibility for the environments they live in.  


After the November bracket, Pflueger was left to face Hong, and Tingelstad competing against Ordal.  While the competition rounds were fiercely competitive, boasting strong hall pride, it was the environment that won in the end.  Tingelstad’s hard work paid off, saving a grand total 75,600 kWh, which equals about $4,700! Tingelstad alone saved enough energy to power six homes for an entire year, and across campus, Lutes saved enough energy to power 34 homes for an entire year.  That is over $16,000. In addition, the electricity usage in the Residence Halls has continued to drop, even during non-competition months.   From the Sustainability Office, the greatest thing to see was Lutes making small changes in their lives to create a big change for our world.                                                                         Lutes: 1, Pollution: 0.











